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Election Commission Head to Explain Vote Discrepancies to Aldermen 
      
   

Ald. Michael S. D’Amato, chair of the Common Council’s Judiciary and 

Legislation Committee, said today that Susan Edman, Executive Director of the City 

Election Commission, has accepted an invitation to appear before the committee next 

Monday, September 18, 2006.  She is being asked to explain a discrepancy in vote totals 

from Tuesday’s primary election. 

The committee will meet at 9:00 a.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall.  

Media coverage is invited. 

An analysis by the Milwaukee Journal Sentinel revealed that the reported total 

turnout from the election may have been off by thousands of votes, with more total votes 

registered than the number of votes counted in any individual race. 
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